
My Babiie are initiating a voluntary recall of the My Babiie Infant Carrier purchased between March 2023 
and March 2024.

Please note, no other product is affected by this voluntary recall. We've identified a potential safety 
concern where a gap may appear between the handle and the seat shell, usually on one side. While this 
does not affect the car seat's performance inside a vehicle or during a crash, it could pose a safety risk 
when carrying the infant carrier outside the car. In certain instances, the handle may become loose or 
detach on one side causing the car seat to move unexpectedly.

My Babiie Voluntary recall due to risk of detached handle 

Affected Car Seats

What should you do?
Please check your Infant Carrier for the serial and batch 
number located on the seats base. If you find your product 
is part of this voluntary recall, please do not use the handle 
to carry the infant carrier. Should your infant carrier be 
affected, please reach out to us at info@mybabiie.com 
with your batch number and date of purchase. 
We will swiftly arrange a collection of the infant carrier 
and perform a minor upgrade and return this to you. 
This does not affect your statutory rights.

Affected batch numbers include: #00001084, #00001125, #00001217, #00001134, 
#00001135, #00001136, #00001181, #00001182, #00001183, #00001184, #00001185, 
#00001137 and #00001138

Any questions?
Please email us at info@mybabiie.com

Batch code sticker example


